
TD is in the process of integrating TheNewswire’s feed and a Non-Disclosure Agreement has been 
signed as this is finalized. 

If you are a TD customer with any questions, you may address them directly to Mr. Philip Clarkin.

https://www.thenewswire.com/client_files/2020-04-02-3.pdf
https://www.linkedin.com/in/philip-clarkin-b0097619/

